

College of Engineering & Computer Science Raman M. Unnikrishnan, Ph.D., Dean (714) 278-3362 / Fax (714) 278-7108

April 12, 2004

Roy Yew-Hung Chan 236 E 46th St Long Beach, CA 90807

Dear Roy;

On behalf of the Civil and Environmental Engineering Department, I would like to take this opportunity to welcome you to our program at California State University, Fullerton. We are indeed very excited to note that you have been admitted to our university and have chosen to pursue a degree in Civil Engineering.

We encourage you to make an appointment with a faculty advisor so that you can begin to plan your course of study for a timely graduation. We also invite you to our university to tour our facilities and view current and past student projects. Please know that our staff and faculty members are eager to assist you as you begin your tenure here at CSUF

The Civil and Environmental Department takes pride in the quality of education that we provide, which gives the students an optimum blend of theory and practice, which is enhanced by research at the cutting edge of technology. We have an excellent group of faculty. All full-time faculty members have earned doctorate degrees and have had several years of teaching, research, and industrial experience.

Again, we are excited that you have chosen Cal State Fullerton and our program as your pathway to the future. If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to give us a call at 714.278.3012 or e-mail pchakrabarti@fullerton.edu. We look forward to hearing from you soon.

Sincerely,

P.R. Chakrabarti, Ph.D, P.E., S.E.

Department Head

Civil and Environmental Engineering